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Ian and Claire Murray

Re: Same-sex adoption Bill

We wish to submit our objection to the proposed Same-sex adoption Bill on the following grounds:
-every child has the right to be raised by his/her biological parents so to legislate a ruling to make this
 impossible is a breach of that right.
-research shows that children raised by their biological parents do better emotionally, mentally and
 developmentally in the long term.

Yours sincerely,

Ian and Claire Murray
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